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Treasurer’s report:  We have $4,322.21 in the treasury, of which $3,000 is reserved for 
the capital fund, and $1,322.21 is for operations. 
 
We talked about how to handle a medical emergency at the FICO field.  When calling 
911, we should tell the dispatcher that the field is located across the road from 18100 
Old Nogales Highway.  We also should have a club member drive out to the highway 
to direct the emergency vehicles to the field.  Since the new Urgent Care facility in 
Sahuarita has no Emergency Room, patients still have to be transported to St. Mary’s 
Hospital. 
 
Continental School students:  Jerry Stover is not going to continue with the student RC 
club.  Dave Risdon, Dan Dyvig, and Jerry Case will continue the program for this 
November. 
 
Show & Tell: 
 
John Ferrara brought his “nearly always under-construction” Stearman 4E to which he 
added framed-out wings.   
 
Gary Johnson showed his F4 Phantom prop jet, which was kitted by Great Planes in 
1971.  He will be flying it off paved runways due to its short legs.  Ted Dore did the 
covering in Worldtex.  It is powered with a .61 glow engine. 
 
Ken Fleshman showed his ¼ scale Balsa USA Super Cub which he is kit-bashing into 
a Piper L4.  He covered it with Super Coverite and Solartex.  It will be powered with a 
Zenoah G26 gas engine. 


